To: City Of Keller

From: Armando & Kristina Cabral

Address: 503 Myrtle Ct Keller Texas 76248
Re: Notice of Public Hearing ( Zone Change )
Date: 11/9/2020

Case No: Z-20-0007

To whom it may concern:

We would like to express our concerns about the zone
changing on this case number.. We are directly
behind the proposed build at lot 503. We bought this
property with intentions of being in a nice and quite
neighborhood. In this case this would put the parking
spots right up against our brick wall. Not to mention
the noise from the restaurant and the delivery trucks,
trash pickup ( compactor) . This would also bring
more unwanted traffic to our area. We do not want this
behind our house/ lot. We oppose.
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